1! New York

ULI New York’s Coronavirus (COVID-19) Response Plan
Dear ULI Community:

The health and safety of our members, staff, and event attendees is ULI’s highest priority. We
are closely monitoring the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and the guidelines and information
issued by the WHO, the CDC, and New York State and City health officials. In light of
recommendations made by the WHO, CDC and State and City authorities, ULI New York will be
making certain adjustments to our upcoming meetings, events, and programs. We will
reevaluate and update our plans on an ongoing basis as changes in circumstances require. As
such, the following changes will remain in effect through the end of April:

e Allin-person committee meetings will be converted to conference or video conference
calls. We will communicate updated meeting information directly to all meeting
participants.

e All events, Local Product Council meetings, programs, and training sessions will be
rescheduled, canceled or, where possible and appropriate, proceed on their originally
scheduled date(s) as webinars or webcasts. We will communicate all changes and
relevant information and details to all current and future registrants.

e Site tours and networking events will be rescheduled, and all current and future
registrants will be notified of the rescheduled date(s).

e Spring 2020 UrbanPlan Facilitations and City Council sessions will be assessed on a
school by school basis. We will communicate updates directly to the volunteers.

Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19), and out of an abundance of caution, we have rescheduled
the 5™ Annual Awards for Excellence in Development Gala to Tuesday, June 23. The Gala will
take place at Cipriani Wall Street as previously planned. Please visit the Awards for Excellence
website for information about the Gala and for the latest updates.

The coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak is an extremely fluid situation, and it is possible that
future circumstances could require additional changes to our plans and schedules. We will
make every effort to communicate those changes to our membership in a timely fashion.

Please visit the ULI New York Events page for the latest updates on our events and programs.

Questions? Contact us at newyork@uli.org.

Thank you for your membership and support. Stay safe and healthy.


https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
http://nygala.uli.org/
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